Webber Township
2286 W. Springtime St.
Baldwin, M| 49304
231-745-3471
April 17, 2023
Special Meeting

Purpose: To get questions answered and accept a bid for the May cleanup of Webber
township.

Call to Order: 6:00 p.m.
Pledge of Allegiance

Attendance: Dan Cousar, Pat Williams, Kathy Young, Ernie Wogatzke present. Kelly McCune
is absent.

Business at hand:

Discussion on the bid proposal for the Township wide May large item cleanup. Board members
asked questions of Ron Smith, who answered them. A-1 Services was there and stated his
opinion, trying to justify his cost estimate as a bid. He said if we broke down his fee from last
year (325,000.00), it would be cheaper than what Smith Dumpster was proposing ($5900.00). A
lot of discussion amongst the board on what was done in the past, and what we were proposing
to do this time.

Motion to accept the bid proposal from Smith Dumpster for $6900.00 on a one-day cleanup,
made by Pat Williams, supported by Kathy Young. Roli call vote: Kelly McCune absent, Dan
Cousar nay, Pat Williams yea, Kathy Young yea, Ernie Wogatzke yea. 3 yea, 1 nay, 1 absent,
motion carries.

Public Comment:

Concerns about last year's billing. Questions asked of the A-1 representative, he gave vague
answers. Questions arose about some of the charges on the bill from last year’s cleanup (A-1).

Motion to adjourn made by Kathy Young, supported by Pat Wiliams. All in favor, motion carries.
Adjourned: 6:47 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Young, clerk




